Fire River Gold Announcement

VANCOUVER, Sept. 4, 2015 /CNW/ - As of September 4, 2015 Fire River Gold Corp. (the "Corporation") (NEX:FAU.H) (CUSIP
31811Q304) announces that the Corporation has not been successful in finding either a project or funding to provide for the ongoing
operation of the Corporation and does not have the cash to continue operating. As such the Corporation is notifying shareholders that

it is unlikely that the Corporation will be able to meet its 3rd quarter financial statement filing deadline of September 30, 2015.
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The TSX Venture Exchange, NEX, nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release
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For further information: Email: pdyer@firerivergold.com, Telephone: (775) 401 1183, www firerivergold.com
CO: Fire River Gold Corp.

CNW 17:50e 04-SEP-15



